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02/05/24 LPFM (Application Submission) 
Callsign Request (WTYC) 

 

On 02/05/2024, Taylor County Historical Society, was granted a 

construction permit for a new LPFM broadcast station, on 97.1 Mhz, 

serving Perry Florida. This same day, an initial callsign request for 

WTYCLP was filed with the Federal Communications Commission for 

the new station construction permit and was granted.  

 

 

01/03/24 Status (Accepted for Filing) 
30 Day Notice Period Begins 

 

 

12/08/23 LPFM (Application Submission) 
Application Submission for LPFM 

 

On 12/08/2023, the Taylor County Historical Society, applicant for a 

new LPFM broadcast station, on 97.1 Mhz, serving Perry Florida, filed 

an application with the Federal Communications Commission for a 

new station construction permit. Members of the public wishing to 

view this application or obtain information about how to file 

comments and petitions on the application can visit 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/publicAppSe

arch.html  (File Number 232118) 

 

https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/publicAppSearch.html
https://enterpriseefiling.fcc.gov/dataentry/public/tv/publicAppSearch.html

